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Where You Go, I’ll Go
In January we traveled the Baja Peninsula from Mexicali to Cabo San Lucas. Our goal was to pray, listen, 
deliver supplies and get to know different areas where Mexican Medical (MMM) has had a presence. Our 
prayer has been for God to show us a location for serving long-term. We know there are needs in almost 
every town and village we came across. However, in one of our first visits on this journey, we were 
encouraged to really seek to go where God is leading, not just to where there is need. Meeting needs is 
certainly important, but listening for God’s “where” to do that should be our prime concern. 

God is continually showing us the value of relationship. Our hearts’ desire is to build deeper connections 
and learn to be available. Availability continues to surface as a partner with compassion. What a joy it was 
to visit people along the way and witness how God orchestrated encounters for us. 

One example was in San Ignacio. While eating at a hot dog stand, the 
owners talked about a missionary couple in town. Later at a small museum, 
we were talking with the curator about our experience giving a Bible away 
at the military outpost up the road. She heard the word “Bible”, and said 
there is a missionary couple you should meet, and called them to see if they 
were home. We ended up spending the evening with them and later learned 
their church in San Ignacio has a special connection with our fellow 
missionaries in Nueva Odisea. 

Being receptive, flexible, and willing to listen are valuable things we’ve learned on our journey, as well as 
humbly remembering we don’t have all the answers. There are many little stories we could recount from 
our month of travels and we are sure to have many more adventures ahead of us. 

We plan to serve in Cabo San Lucas in March and then head to Guanajuato in April for two months. We 
also look forward to sharing more about our most recent medical outreach at the beginning of February to 
La Purisima. There is much to tell! But we wanted to catch you up on where we are at the moment. Thank 
you for “listening”. 

We are thankful for your continued prayers 
and support! Your partnership with us and 
MMM is so valuable. 
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